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Subject: OPRA #2024/145 27 Helen Ave
 

 
Mr. Smith:
 
Per your recent OPRA Request #2024/145 for 27 Helen Avenue, please see below:
 

1. Open and Closed Permits:  Permit Log Attached
2. Open Code Violations – NONE
3. Liens, Fines or Special Assessments – NONE

 
Thank you,
 
Lynn Cannon, Deputy Clerk
Freehold Borough Clerk's Office
Board of Health/RCA Program
30 Mechanic Street
Freehold, NJ  07728-2195
732-462-1259
lcannon@freeholdboro.org
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